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GENERAL ANNOUNCEMENTS

PLEDGE


Varsity Blues & the Soo Coop Credit Union will be CLOSED on Friday May 9th.  Last days for the final sale of the year will be Wednesday May 3rd & Monday May 12th.  Hurry in during all 3 lunches during those days to stock up on your Blue Devil merchandise for the summer.
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There will be a Class of 2017 meeting this Thursday from 3:00-4:00 on the 2nd floor of the library to plan the Welcome Freshmen Dance. Any freshmen interested in helping with the dance should attend.

A representative from Michigan Tech University will be in the library today at 1:15 to meet with  juniors and seniors. If you are interested in learning more about Michigan Tech, please stop by the Guidance Office and pick up a pass from Mrs. Pink.  

Reminder to all Seniors that are members of Sault Tribe of Chippewa Indians that the 2014/2015 scholarship packets are available and if you have not picked up or submitted an application, there is still time as all applications are due by June 1st .  If you are in need of an application stop by the Guidance Office and see Mrs. Blair. 
Prom Tickets:  If you still need a prom ticket for the Prom this Saturday, please see Mr. Lockwood in room #250.

Graduation Seating:  Seniors, if your family is in need of reserved seating for graduation for those who are unable to climb the bleachers, please have a parent contact Mrs. Pietrangelo in the main office at 635-3839 ext. 5817 before May 19th.  Don’t delay as reserved seating on the gym floor is very limited.

Attention Prom-Goers:  Prom is right around the corner.  Ladies, do you have your dress yet?  If not, the Prom Klozit has many dresses available to meet your Prom needs.  To see what's available, please stop by and make an appointment with Mrs. Blair in the guidance office.

Blood Drive:  Come save a life on Friday, May 9th in the high school library!  To donate blood you must be 16 years of age with a parental permission slip and a picture ID.  The appointment times are posted on the library doors.  This is the same schedule as the previous drive that was cancelled.  To make or cancel an appointment, please see Mrs. LeHocky or Jessica Parmer.

The Sault  Postal Food Drive will be held on May 10th.   Last year the post office collected 8,892 pounds  of food that helped 13 pantries get through the summer months.  Put your non-perishable donation in a bag by your mailbox.  Your postal carrier will pick it up and deliver it to our local food banks.  We appreciate your support.

Lunch:    Hot Dog on a Whole Grain Bun, Whole Grain Pizza, Specialty Salad with Roll, Meatball Sub

Sides:    Baked Beans, Broccoli, Grapes
